August 08, 2006
MEMORANDUM TO: 
Ron Kopcik





Arizona Division of Emergency Management





5636 McDowell Road





Phoenix, AZ 85008
FROM:


Sandra Webb, Ph.D.

Director, Training Division




Office of Grants and Training
SUBJECT:


State and Local WMD Training Program





Analysis and Validation


The purpose of the State and local WMD training program analysis and validation process is to ensure that state and local jurisdictions seeking Office of Grants and Training (G&T) approval of their WMD training course materials are submitting training products that are congruent with the standards and guidelines of the G&T training partner course assessment and approval process. 

Upon receiving the G&T Training Approval Template submission for the Advanced Hazmat Life Support (AHLS) for Toxic Terrorism: CBRNE Agent Casualties Course, the Center for Domestic Preparedness (CDP) conducted a desk audit of the course materials based on the completed template, the completeness of the materials submitted, and the content to determine if the training materials were consistent with G&T standards. 

Analysis and evaluation of the submitted materials found that the training course met the required standards.  The basis of this conclusion is contained in the attached course evaluation, observations, and findings.  

Any questions regarding this audit should be directed to Christina Humphries, Evaluations and Standards Branch, Center for Domestic Preparedness, Anniston, Alabama, (256) 847-2108 or email: HumphriesC@cdpemail.dhs.gov.
